
Dear Pipestone Parents and Guardians,
This school year Friends of Pipestone Parent Council

have several exciting volunteer opportunities available!

Hot lunch
Program

Scholastic
Book Fair

School
Dance

Christmas
Bake Sale



West of the Fifth Poker Rally

The money raised by Friends of Pipestone
Parent Council during the year covers the

cost of field trips, bussing to swimming
lessons and ski trips, agendas, birthday

books, playground equipment, and extra
special events throughout the year. 

Come visit us at the school on Tuesday,
Nov. 5 during Parent Teacher Interviews to

find out how you can help. 

https://utvcanada.com/lifestyle/details-on-the-2024-west-of-the-5th-winter-poker-run/



